
PRE-PASSAGE SUMMARY ORDINANCE  

  

Pursuant to California Government Code section 25124(b)(1), the County of El Dorado Board of  

Supervisors will hold a public meeting in the Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, 330 Fair  

Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 on August 23, 2022, to consider the second reading and final passage of  

proposed amendments to the Title 120 Subdivisions Ordinance, Sections 120.36.020 entitled “Purpose”, 

120.53.021 entitled “Approval of lot line adjustments”, 120.53.025 entitled “Recording”, 120.53.030 

entitled “Application requirements”, 120.53.040 entitled “Procedure/approval process”, 120.53.090 

entitled “Appeals”.  The proposed amendments will make the County Surveyor the approving authority 

for all future lot line adjustments. 

 

The County Surveyor recommended approval of the proposed amendments at a public  

meeting on August 16, 2022.  A full and complete copy of the full text of the proposed Ordinance is 

available for viewing in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville,  

California.  

 

COUNTY OF EL DORADO SURVEYOR’S OFFICE  

Justin Cisneros, Deputy Surveyor  

DATED  07/25/2022 
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